
Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! We are pleased to share
with you our exciting Year in Review for 2023!

From the KNEF Directors, Board, staff, and their families, we
wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a Happy
New Year! Read on to learn more about the hard work
accomplished at KNEF all year. 

Big thanks for your support,  and

get ready for exciting things

happening in the New Year!

KNEF Christmas Newsletter 2023

Happy Holidays!

Charles, CEO 
KNEF

Cherie, Vice President 
KNEF

“Wishing you peace and joy all season 
long. Happy Holidays!”



March was a whirlwind at Harvest! We had a
visit from royalty, Ms. Nana Gyamfua Kromo III,
the Queen Mother of Offuman, who gave our
teachers an amazing professional development
day. 

Our students went all-out in celebrating
Ghana's Independence Day on March 6, rocking
traditional outfits and learning about their roots
and the beauty of their culture.

Our teachers also covered road safety, teaching
the students to look both ways before crossing.
Safety first!

In April, our students had some rest and
relaxation during Easter break. They returned
with energy to complete the school year at
Harvest!!

What a great
year!

January and February

As we emerged from COVID lock downs, the school term
looked a lot different this year. Our graduation was
postponed to December when all the children moved up
a grade, and our new school term began in January.

The teachers started out the year with national pride,
teaching all the students to sing the national anthem
along with their other lessons.

In February, the children made Valentine’s Day cards for
their families and received new notebooks and
textbooks.

March and April



In September,the students took their final
exams and were ready after only a very short
year to move up to a new grade level.  
Congratulations to the students! That same
month, we conducted a small graduation
ceremony to honor their achievements.

After working hard all year, the students
started a new school year in October, as we
work toward the timetable of previous
school terms. 

Our teachers conducted a wonderful
workshop on using clay in which the whole
school participated. Their artwork was
impressive and they learned a lot!

May kicked off with a bang as we began
expanding our school and constructing an
awesome new classroom. This will allow
for more students and higher grade
levels! Everyone is looking forward to
completion.

As for June and July, it is usually summer
break, but our students took only a brief
break before diving back into their
studies and prepping for exams like total
champs.

May,  June and July

September and October

Great Job!



ONGOING FUNDING PROJECTS

01 02 03

New terms start with sponsored
students receiving new
textbooks and school supplies.
The sponsorship also enables us
to provide free transportation to
these students everyday. It is
with great appreciation that we
thank our sponsors for their
support during challenging
economic times. It makes a world
of difference to the students!
www.knefghana.com/sponsor
-a-child

Last year we made great strides
in funding solar paneling to
provide the school with clean,
consistent energy to help them
tackle 21st century learning. We
need your support to go the final
mile in completing this very
important project!
www.knefghana.com/clean-
energy

OUR TEACHERS
When our Harvest students get
sponsored, a portion of that money goes
straight into crafting a top-notch
teaching team that creates an exciting
and knowledge-filled atmosphere!

Harvest school teachers work hard to
keep the school going on a daily
basis,and bring out the best in their
students. This year’s teachers are Rita
Asantewaa, Vida Dorgur, Juliana
Kunmogli and Portia Owusuaa. 

Everyone in the KNEF community, and
the students, thank them for their
dedication!

SPONSORING A HARVEST
SCHOOL STUDENT:

SCHOOL INFRASTRUCTURE
FUNDING:

School infrastructure funding
helps Harvest School and
students with everything from to
gas to keep the school bus
running to adding classroom
space. Our expansion project to
build six new classrooms is well
under way, and we couldn’t be
more excited! Global inflation is
jeopardizing the student
sponsorship programs we
already have in place and ones in
the future. KNEF Ghana is so
thankful for the support received
and hopeful for continued
support and funding for the
future.

SOLAR PANELS:

Sponsor Build Clean Energy

Consider Giving
Today!

THANK-YOU 
TEACHERS!

www.knefghana.com

https://www.knefghana.com/sponsor-a-child?fbclid=IwAR1AbklJNHK0IgJm-7B2sKnJzSIomNZIchaiI1irIkeOBPQG2UcT2HmlL3w
https://www.knefghana.com/sponsor-a-child?fbclid=IwAR1AbklJNHK0IgJm-7B2sKnJzSIomNZIchaiI1irIkeOBPQG2UcT2HmlL3w
http://www.knefghana.com/clean-energy
http://www.knefghana.com/clean-energy
http://www.knefghana.com/


The end of the year is like a carnival of cheer,
but for Harvest School, it's a bustling hive of
activity! As students complete the month of
December, they are working hard on exams and
looking forward to the holidays! 

The students will be participating in a festive
and well deserved Christmas party on
December 19th, which will be loads of fun! To
keep up with the party and other activities, find
more photos @KNEFGHANA and @Knef_ghana
Can’t wait to see you there!

Looking forward
to next year!

VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS
AND A

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Everyone from KNEF and Harvest School wishes you a:

Newsletter Coordinated by Tanya, Board Member, KNEF

Subscribe to our Newsletter!

https://www.facebook.com/KNEFGhana/
https://www.instagram.com/knef_ghana/
https://knefghana.com/#subscribe


@Knef_ghana @Knef_charity @KNEFGHANA

Follow us and visit our website for all the latest news!

www.knefghana.com

From everyone at KNEF, thank-you for
supporting us!

https://www.instagram.com/knef_ghana/
https://twitter.com/Knef_charity
https://www.facebook.com/KNEFGhana/
http://www.knefghana.com/

